BREAGE PARISH COUNCIL

NOTES PUBLIC PARTICIPATION ORDINARY PARISH COUNCIL MEETING
02 SEPTEMBR 2025

Four residents attended and CCllr Jay Hodgetts
One spoke on behalf of Breage & Germoe Bridleway Association outlining what the group had been doing over the summer, including submission of 15 witness forms for different bridleways WCA 29, WCA 689, WCA 690.
Councillors Southam and Tyler were thanked for attending the last BGGA meeting and advised the next would be 10 Sept 2025. Both Councillors said it had been a useful and helpful meeting.
BGGA also wanted to thank Pat Liddicoat for installing the horse friendly gate on Tregonning Hill. 

CCllr Hodgetts, gave a brief overview of August activity somewhat curtailed by being peak leave time for CC officers, making case work quite difficult. He is still pursuing 20’s Plenty for all of Pengersick Lane.
A visitor thanked CCllr Hodgetts for his kind donation to Breage Festival.
Cllr L Tyer asked if there had been any progress on the sign for byway 47 yet – not to date.

